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Address:  

Draper Road, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 3AS 

Tel: (01202) 485436  

 

Email: office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Website:  www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Helen Frampton 

This week has been a challenging week for us all as we are all still deeply feeling the loss 

of Mrs May.  Our assemblies this week have focussed on happy memories and friendship 

– this is certainly an area Mrs May excelled in! 

I have been so proud of how well the staff have coped this week and how well they 

have cared for your children.   

I wish you all a very happy Easter with your family and friends and look forward to seeing 

you on 23rd April.  

Mrs Frampton  

Friday 5 April 2019 

 Attendance 

The school’s attendance target is 96%. 

Whole school – 95.1% - this is moving in the right direction but still a way to go! 

Year 6 – 94.71% 

Year 5 – 95.00% 

Year 4 – 95.31% 

Year 3 – 95.56% 

Year 2 – 94.67% 

Year 1 – 93.92% 

Well done to 1AR for achieving 100% last week and earning a mufti day –above and be-

yond! 

Next week your child will bring home their attendance up to the end of this term.   

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

In assembly today we celebrated those children whose attendance is above 96%.  We 

also had a special celebration of those children whose attendance has significantly im-

proved – well done to all those children.  

Easter holidays 

School closes at the normal times on Friday 5th April.  We return to school on Tuesday 

23rd April at the normal time of 8.40.  Breakfast Club will be open from 7.45am.  
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Headteacher : Helen Frampton 

Friday 5 April 2019 
Non uniform day for Food Bank 

Thank you to everyone who brought a donation in to school for the Foodbank.  This will 

help them provide Holiday Hunger parcels for those who need them.  

Please remember, you can always access support from the Foodbank by talking to Mr 

Walsh or Mrs Doherty.  

St George’s Day 

When we return to school on 23rd April it is St George’s Day.  The St George house 

captains will be handing out St George biscuits and would like to thank the PTA for 

their help with this.  If you do not wish your child to have a biscuit, please let your 

child’s class teacher know.  

The next newsletter will be on Friday 26th April 2019 

Easter Service at High Cross 

On Tuesday we held our Easter services at the Church and we would like to thank Rev 

Paul for such engaging and thoughtful services.  Ask your children what they can tell 

you about the Easter story.  They may also be able to tell you how many Easter eggs 

are sold in the UK each year!  

Easter activities 

Thank you to the PTA for organising our fun Easter activities today and providing all the 

children (and Headeacher!) with a crème egg.  

News from our community 

 
Christchurch Food Festival  

Please see the flyer attached foe a Kids Kitchen event during the festival 

 
Two Riversmeet 

Please find attached information about Easter activities at the leisure centre.  

 
High Cross Church 

Please find attached information about a FREE Easter fun day at the Church on   

Saturday 13th April. 


